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11th November 2019 

Lord Truscott  
House of Lords  
London  
SW1A 0PW 
  

 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
QUESTION FOR WRITTEN ANSWER HL587 
 
On 4th November 2019 you asked the Department for Business, Energy and Industrial 
Strategy the following Question for Written Answer: 
 
To ask Her Majesty's Government what plans they have to ban fracking in the UK. (HL587) 
 
Please find my response below:  
 
I refer the noble Lord to the Written Ministerial Statement on Energy Policy (HLWS68) made 
on 4th November 2019.  
 
A copy of this letter will be placed in the Libraries of the House. 
 
 

 

 
Lord Duncan of Springbank 
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